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Roberta DiMezza

From: Schulz, Anne <anne_schulz@brown.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 11:07 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H5219

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear RI representatives, 
   I am very much in favor of passage of Bill H5219.  Forty years ago my mother died  with the help of her physician by 
consuming barbiturates.  Her death was utterly peaceful: she died without pain, fear or regret.  It is the death that 
everyone, not only I, wishes for 
himself.   Please help us achieve it. 
   Sincerely yours, 
   Anne M. Schulz 
   192 Bowen St. 
   Providence, RI 02906 
   401 272 8256 


